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From: <Alam.Bains@fco.gov.uk= €,
To: <vc@pu.ac.in>

CC: <nirmaljaura@gmail.com= ;
Subject: Invitation to participate in GREAT Debate 2017-
Dear Prof Grover,

All attachments

Trust you're well!

It gives me great pleasure to invite your esteemed institution to take part in theGreat Britain
Debate 2017-18. This All India Debate competition has been successfully held since 2012
across India. This year similar rounds are being organised in Ahmedabad, Indore, Kolkata,
Hyderabad, \isakhapatnam, Chandigarh, Dehradun, Delhi andJaipur. The Punjab leg of the All
India Debate competition will take place at Chitkara Univeristy on 24 January, 2018.

| would like to extend a warm invitation to one team (of two students) to participate in the
regional Punjab heats. This competition is open to all studentsbelow 23 years of age.

The Great Britain Debateis a unique opportunity to celebrate and promote the UK and India's
shared culture of vibrant discussion and intellectual debate. | hope your institution will be able
to participate. | would request you to confirm your participation in writing to me by15 December.
2017. The attached form will need to be filled, providing details of the participating students and
the teacher-in-charge.

Flease feel free to contact me if you have any questicns at the details mentioned below.

Warm Regards

Al R : . Loy
am DA D @Q

Alam Bains /‘7 / A

Political, Press & Projects Adviser | u.i‘“l_m_nq-ﬁ

British Deputy High Commission, C518, 5th Fioor, Elante Office Block, 178 Industrial &
Business Park, Phase 1, Chandigarh 160002 India
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Visit hitp:iwww.gov.ukifco for British foreign policy news and travel advice and
http://blogs fco.gov.uk to read our blogs.

This email (with any attachments) is intended for the attention of the addressee(s) only. If you
are not the intended recipient, please inform the sender straight away before deleting the
message without copying, distributing or disclosing its contents to any other person or
arganisation. Unauthorised use, disclosure. storage or copying is not permitted.

ANy views or opinions expressed in this e-mail do nat necessarily reflect the FCO's policy,
The FCO keeps and uses information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998 Personal
information may be released to other UK government departments and public authorities,
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